
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF ATLANTA

OFFICE OF

PRESIDENT
February 2, 1940,

Dear Marriner:

Needly to say, I was highly delighted to
note from the press on yesterday that you are to con-
tinue to serve as Chairman of the Board of Governors.
% pleasure is not only personal. The news was most
gratifying to me as a citizen and as one who is deeply
interested in the Federal Reserve bystem.

I feel sure that you know that you can al-
ways count on the fullest cooperation from all of us at
the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta.

With warm personal regards, I <am

Sincerely yours,

Robt. 3. Parker.

Honorable Marriner fc>. Eccles,
Chairman, Board of Governors of the
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C#
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February 6, 1940.

Dear Bob:

Your thoughtful note of February 2
is very much appreciated, "hether my reap-
pointment will be confirmed remains to be
seen, of course, but, in any case, it is
gratifying to have an approving word from
my friends. I know I can count on your
sympathetic cooperation always,

kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Mr, Robert S# Parker, President,
Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta,
Atlanta, Georgia.
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